
 

 

 

Year 3 Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope you have all had a restful half term. 
 
Topic 
The Topic this term is ‘Heroes and Villains’.  Within the topic 
we are learning about different characters in history and ‘crime 
and punishment’. This will link into science where we will look 
at ‘Light’ and investigate what villainous creatures live in the 
dark!  In English we will continue looking at Roald Dahl books 
beginning with Matilda, we will be discussing the heroic 
characters we find in this book.  
 
Maths 
This term we will be looking a multiplication and division, 

fractions and 3D shape.  We will continue to 
learn our times tables in particular 3,4, and 8 
times. 
 

 
Reading 
Please continue to support your children at 
home as much as possible, discussing new 
vocabulary and themes within the books.  The children made 
fantastic progress last term which we want to build on!   
 
 
PE 
Now the weather has turned please remember 
jogging bottoms and a warm sweater.    
 
 



Any queries or concerns please do come and see us, 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs Hill and Mrs Ireland 
 


